Our 50th Birthday Celebration Was Lots of Fun!

On July 25, 2013, Cash Special Utility District celebrated its 50th anniversary with a ceremony
held at the utility's office on FM 1564. Among the guests were several special visitors.
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. o Longtime board member Jimmy Humphries was surprised
A special guest at the event was Frances Wiggins, the first when the announcement was made that the Cash SUD office
water meter reader. She entertained everyone with stories of building was being renamed the J.A. "Jimmy" Humphries
her days on the job. Memorial Administration Building.



